
10 December 2019  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Our annual St Vincent de Paul appeal begins this week.  We are asking for 
donations of non-perishable items in the box in the school foyer before 
Tuesday 17th December.   
 
Open Night is on Wednesday 11th December from 6.30 pm – 8.00 pm.  All 
prospective P1 children and parents are invited to visit the school.   
 
Our Christmas Carol Service will be held in St Malachy’s Church on Tuesday 
17th December at 6.00 pm.  All welcome. 
 
The Christmas raffle will take place on Monday 16th December.  Please return 
all sold tickets to school before Thursday 12th December.  Many thanks for 
your support for this raffle.  Rather than have the unnecessary expense of 
presents for staff members, please support this raffle.  
 
There will be a trip to the cinema for the whole school.  This is booked for 
Wednesday 18th December at 9.30 am.   The cost is £3 per child and children 
may bring a snack which must be nut-free. 
 
School will close for the Christmas holidays on Friday 20th December at 11 am. 
 
The school choir will be singing at the Christmas Eve Children’s Mass in St 
Patrick’s Cathedral at 6.00 pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 


